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26 March 2025 
 
 
Dear Students, Parents, and Carers 
 
As we approach the culmination of your career at Cowley Sixth Form, I want to emphasise the 
importance of focused revision and coursework completion in the coming weeks. With 
approximately seven weeks remaining until the start of examinations, which includes the two- 
week Easter holiday, we need to ensure that students are in the best possible position to 
achieve their goals and move onto their chosen progression route.  
 
Our dedicated and experienced staff are working tirelessly, both in and outside of lessons, to 
provide high quality learning experiences. We are also pleased to share that many of our 
teachers are volunteering their time over the Easter holiday to run masterclasses.  
 
Additionally, we are proud to offer Excel Hours, where teachers are providing extra support 
through lunchtime and after college revision sessions, in the weeks leading up to the 
examinations. Details of these sessions will follow in due course. 
 
Preparation and commitment are key to your success, alongside support from college and 
home and will mean that you are fully equipped to take on the rigorous challenges ahead with 
confidence. 
 
We kindly ask for support from parents/carers, not only in encouraging attendance at these 
extra sessions, but also in ensuring that students remain committed to their revision and 
coursework completion.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Sixth Form Team. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Danny Watkins 
Head of Sixth Form  
 
Enc. Masterclass timetable 
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